
Updates 09/06/2022 

We had a pretty incredible first day of school!! 

It was great to see our students again and it was a lot of fun! 

There were a few things that we are working to resolve with student schedules, but for the most part 

our staff and students worked together to support each other through the day and I am very proud of 

everyone!! 

We will continue to review schedule change requests and update student schedules for the first few 

weeks of school, but we are working to minimize disruptions. 

Schedule Information 
For Wednesday, September 7, we will be a modified assembly schedule. It will look like a Monday 

schedule for class meetings and students will attend an all-school assembly/drum circle starting at about 

2:30. Students will be dismissed at 3:31 

Thursday and Friday we will follow the normal 7 period Thursday and Friday schedule with dismissal at 

3:31 

Next week we will have our first full, regular schedule week. Early release (2:30) on Monday and regular 

dismissal Tuesday through Friday. 

Labor Day News 
We have some great Labor Day news today! Our Board of Directors met for a special session to officially 

accept the Agreement negotiated between the AAWACTS (the Academy's local unit of the American 

Federation of Teachers) and the Board of Directors. Thank you to all who participated. Your work and 

continued dedication to our school, community, and students is what makes our community strong! 
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